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There are bags of toys 
available for children at 
the back of church. 
Please ask a sides person if 
you would like to borrow one 
during the service. 

Love Stourbridge is an 
initiative driven by 
Churches Together in 
Stourbridge. As well as helping 
to arrange and run a range of 
Children’s clubs and activities 
during the school holidays CTIS 
are playing a major role in help-
ing to organise a Big Park Lunch 
on Saturday 25th July in Mary 
Stevens Park. The idea is to cele-
brate the newly renovated park 
but there will also be organised 
sports, children’s activities, face 
painting and live music to enjoy. 
The ideas shown overleaf are a 
suggestion as to how we can all 
play a small part in helping to 
love Stourbridge and help create 
a bit of goodness. Do let us know 
if you are able to carry out a ran-
dom act of kindness. It would be 
great to hear about things that are 
happening and share with others. 

We have a Facebook page. If 
you’re a Facebook user and want 

to keep up to speed with events at St 
Mary’s visitwww.facebook.com/
StMarysChurchOldswinford.   

Notices for the 

week beginning:  
Sunday 12th July 2015 

Please ask if you would like to know any 
more about the events listed on this page. 

FOODBANK MESSAGE 
Hi Everyone 
Please keep donating as we 
start to think about the sum-
mer holidays and some of the       
difficult situations families find 
themselves in. Our services  
provide a vital lifeline to many 
and that's what makes all the 
donations so important. 
SHORTAGES THIS WEEK 
ARE: 
Breakfast Cereal, low sugar, 
small boxes 
desserts eg tins of rice pud-
ding, custard, semolina, 
sponge pudding. Biscuits 
toilet rolls (we have nearly run 
out)  

Thanks everybody 

Don’t forget our    
parish picnic this year 
is next Sunday 19th  
July at 12 noon. Out-

doors, if dry, in the rectory gar-
den  or in the church hall if wet. 
Drinks provided.  All welcome. 
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